
 
 

Director of Human Resources  
February Update  

 
 
Recruitment  
 
Three new hires will be onboarded for the month of February.  
 
There have been eleven applicants for the Superintendent positon at Clear Fork Valley Local Schools. The 
application deadline is February 13th.  

 
Recruitment flyers will be refreshed. One for our recruiter to use and another generalized for print and social 
media.  

 
The MOESC Hiring Event is being held on Thursday, March 6th starting at 8:30am and runs until noon. As of 
today, nine districts have signed up and there are nine registered attendees.  

 
We continue to work with DRM on the next phase of materials they are creating for Mid-Ohio. These materials 
will pertain to the High School SLP Mentoring Program and Development Programs. 
 
 
Benefits 
 
We have received 2024 data from our Employee Assistant Program (EAP). Below is comparative utilization 
data for the past four years.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 
 

 The data for the MOESC Intent Survey has been collected and is currently being reviewed by 
administrators. 

 
 Collaborativly working with Amy Wood, Director of Grants and Special Projects, on the Grow Your Own 

Teacher College Scholarship Program and have submitted our first nominee for consideration. 
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